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August
Shire Library Bus - 21st

PicnicPoint Apples Orders Due - 25th
Year 6 Visit Kinder - 25th

School Council Meeting - 25th
5/6 Cricket Clinic - 27th

Picnic Point Apple Orders Arrive - 28th

September
Come & Play - 2nd

Shire Library Bus - 5th
Picnic Point Apple Orders Due - 8th
Year 3/4School Camp - 10th to 12th

Picnic Point Apple Orders Arrive - 11th
Footy Clinic - 12th

Last Day of Term - 19th

October
Start of Term 4 -  6th

 Good afternoon everyone,
                                  It has been a very busy week for me and this is the first 
chance I have had to be in my office all week. On Monday the staff worked 
very hard to get the bones of an Assessment Schedule together, but we did 
so and while reviewing it on Wednesday afternoon we have realised that we 
are just about there with just a few pieces of investigation into new 
assessment platforms to complete. These will make teachers more able to 
get a precise knowledge of where your child is and the steps they need to 
take to continue to improve, very important work.
 Thankyou to all the parents who attended to parent school fair meeting last week. I really
appreciate the support you showed and the value that you place on this wonderful event. I believe
that there is a list that you can sign up to complete a task for the fair. This will take a load of
Heather and the school council members. I wish to thank you for this support.
 Next week we have several things happening around the school. The Swan Reach kinder will be
visited by our Grade 6 class on Monday and then the Kinder will reciprocate the visit on
Wednesday and come to visit us and spend some time in the Prep/1 room. On Thursday we are very
privileged to be selected by the Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden Organisation to hold a day in
the kitchen, demonstrating to other schools the education values, the life skills and the enjoyment
our students get out of being in the program. This is due to the dedicated, high value lessons that
Lorraine, Gary and other volunteers put into this life changing program, we are very lucky to have
it.
 After discussions with some of the teachers today we are going to conduct a footy colours day on
the last day of term. It would be great to see all the students supporting their favourite teams, not
necessarily footy, by wearing their colours. I know I will be in lots of different tops supporting the
Lions, the Wallabies and the Australian Cricket team. So get ready for this fun day.
 Just a reminder to the parents of the grades 3/4 campers that the camp goes from the 10th of
September to the 12th, this is a Wednesday, Thursday, Friday camp. Students received their gear
lists last week and if you haven’t viewed it the office has multiple copies. Parents should have
returned their permission and medical forms to the office and payment is due on Monday the 8th
of September. If you have any queries, please see Julie or myself.
Regards,
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Swan Reach Primary School are proud to partner with the Picnic
Point Farm to make their delicious and fresh produce available to
you on a fortnightly basis. Orders are due Monday afternoon, and
produce will be available for collection on Thursday afternoon and
Friday Morning.
Additional forms are available in the office. Please leave form and
cash enclosed in the red box in the office. All monies raised will go
towards supporting the Cooking Program. Please  place
your orders by Monday 25th 
of August for pick up on the 
28th of August.

Don’t forget Shire Library
Bus this Thursday

We would like to send out a big thank you to our wonderful school community for
supporting our book fair this year it has been a great success, & I would like to share

what our friends from scholastic sent us.

I wanted to take a moment to extend a heartfelt congratulations to everyone at
school for the incredible success of your recent Book Fair. It’s truly inspiring to see

how your school community has embraced reading this year.
This success is more than just numbers – it reflects a deepening literacy culture that

is clearly alive and thriving within your classrooms and beyond. It doesn’t happen
by chance – it’s the result of strong leadership, consistent effort, and a genuine

belief in the power of reading to transform lives. Your team’s commitment to
building confident, curious readers shines through in every Book Fair success.
We feel incredibly privileged to be supporting a school community so clearly

passionate about literacy.
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Monday 11th
Alessio received an award for showing amazing focus in all areas of
his work.
In the 1/2 room Banjo has been doing fantastic work with his story
writing & contributing ideas to class discussion.
In the grade 3 class Blaize is really focused on his maths & going
back to check his work, Evie is doing amazing work on her
punctuation in her dialogue parts of writing.
Emma has gone above and beyond in her reading, consistently
demonstrates exemplary behaviour, and embodies our school
values of respect and empathy for all, & Harry approaches every
task with determination, completes his work with care, and shows
kindness, responsibility, and compassion in all he does.
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IEARN: International Education And Resource Network.

 Monday the 11  of August at school assembly Mr Jorgensen & the 5/6
class were issued with Certificates from the Manger (Rob) of the IEARN

Program for their ongoing work in the Garden Restoration Program. 

th

As part of the participation in this program Mr Jorgensen recently had
the privilege to travel all the way to Guatemala where teachers from

10 different countries gave presentations on the work they have
accomplished this year. The students have really enjoyed this program
& all the work they have been able to accomplish, plus meeting other

students from many different countries through an information sharing
forum. Students have exchanged gifts from Australia with Taiwan, &

are each sending cards to students in Guatemala all about our country
& culture.
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Here are some photos from our first lunch club today if you wanted to add some to the next newsletter.It was
fantastic to see 25 students across all year levels come and enjoy some indoor activities that were on offer during

lunch play.
Thursday lunch club will run each Thursday in the Grade 3 classroom from 1.45pm-2.15pm with Mrs Southwell.
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In Grade 3, we are beginning to learn about the Zones of Regulation and how we can use this in our day to ensure
we are our happiest and healthiest selves.  

Each zone is represented by a colour and a variety of emotions fit into those zones. 

The Green Zone is where our body feels most calm and is the zone we want to be spending most of our time in. 

Throughout the day, there will be moments our bodies are in the other coloured zones and that is OK and part of
life. However, if our bodies begin to spend most of their time in the yellow, blue or red zone that isn’t what is

healthiest for our bodies.

We are learning to notice how and when our bodies shift into the different coloured zones and have started to
create a class ‘Green Zone toolbox’ of strategies we can do to help our bodies get back into the Green zone. One
thing that works for a friend, may not work for you or one thing that works one day might not work the next day,

so the more strategies we add to our toolbox, the better!  

Each Friday, our class will be exploring a variety of green zone activities to see if it’s something we can add to
our individual toolbox and use when needed. We have so far enjoyed water colour painting, lego construction,
creating with playdough, completing puzzles, colouring in & creating comic books. Stay tuned for more Green

Zone activity updates!
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